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 The Voice of the       

 Harper River District     

 United Methodist Women 

  ~~ Reminder ~~ 

 

 

NOTE: ALL units are to respond to each officer below, even if you do not have anything to report. 
 

1 – The 2020 Book Count needs to be sent to Bobbi Toombs: BobbiToombs@att.net        

2 – Debbie Miller needs the Giving Report from each of the units:  
                                        debbie.miller718@gmail.com 

 

3 -   I need to have an updated list for the Contact Person of each unit for 2021. This is  
  very important so that I can send you the newsletters, reminders and an occasionally 
  last minute change. Please forward this information to: pdj1169@gmail.com  
 

4 – I saved the most important task for last. Marilyn Smith needs to know any 
changes that you have for the directory: mckayfirestone@energize.net Remember 
to send the title of the officer, their name, phone number, address and email 
address. All of this information is very important. It is also confidential. 
According to the By-Laws, we are not allowed to give out any of this information 
to anyone outside of UMW. 
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                        December 2020 
 

Remembering those that have gone on before us: 
                  Shelby Jean Gromsley – Lawrenceburg First UMC 
Maggie Campbell – Coleman UMC               Barbara Rahrer – Brentwood UMC 
Fran Marston – Coleman UMC                Ruby Wood – Brentwood UMC 
Elva Beard – Trinity Lane UMC                Gena Delboy – Brentwood UMC 
Maude Parks – Columbia First UMC              Frances Ann Morgan – College Grove UMC 

Closing Prayer 

God, our eternal home, may our lives be enriched by the good examples and legacies of those whom we 
remember during the ceremony. May our lives be found worthy by you, O Christ, so that when the final 
roll call comes, we too will be embraced by your grace and led into your eternal and joyous presence. 
Until that day, enable us to work for your kingdom here on earth and make a difference in the world. In 
Jesus’ name we pray. Amen. 
Source: From the 2020 Memorial Service by Jennifer Scoble. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 The district executive team has decided not 
   to hold our traditional unit officer training and            
    Faith Lift in early 2021. We are currently planning 
      to have the Faith Lift on March 20th. Training materials 
        will be mailed to the unit presidents and treasurers in 

                                          January.  
      A 2021 calendar for the district and conference events 
         and a list of the district and conference officers will be 
           provided in the January packets to the unit presidents, 
             in the January newsletter and posted on the district 
               website.       

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 
                 While we may not be able to celebrate all of our Advent 
                  and Christmas traditions this year, we can cer- 
                  tainly celebrate the most important one… 
                  the coming of our Lord and Savior, 
                  Jesus Christ. May the gift of the 
                  Christ Child bless and sustain 
                  you and your family dur- 
                  ing this holy season. 

                  In Christian Love, 
                  Peggy Owen 

 


